
        

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Carlsbad will release the draft FY 2020-21 Annual Action 
Plan for a 15-day public review period beginning on April 14,2021 and ending on April 28, 2021. 
 
The primary objective of the CDBG program is the development of viable urban communities 
through the provision of improved living environments, expansion of economic opportunity and 
decent housing.  Grant funds are intended to serve principally persons of low and moderate 
income. The city’s draft FY 2021-22 Annual Action Plan has been developed to meet the 
requirements of the federal CDBG program and covers the period of July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022. 
The city’s FY 2021-22 Annual Action Plan provides Carlsbad with the city’s annual entitlement 
amount of $519,499 and identifies goals, projects, and funding amounts for the fiscal year.  
 
The FY 2021-22 Annual Action Plan will be available for public review beginning on April 14, 2021 
on the city’s website at www.carlsbadca.gov and by searching for CDBG.  Hard copies will also be 
available by special request to Nancy Melander by phone 760-434-2812 or by email 
nancy.melander@carlsbadca.gov.   
 
All interested persons are encouraged to submit written comments on, or before, April 28, 2021, 
on the city’s FY 2021-22 Annual Action Plan to the Housing Services Division, 1200 Carlsbad 
Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA  92008, or to Nancy Melander, Program Manager (Contact 
information:  Phone – 760-434-2812 or email -  nancy.melander@carlsbadca.gov).   
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